
 
 
May 2, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Local President, 
 
AEA will continue using our “Green Program” for the 2022 Delegate 
Assembly.  This program promotes good stewardship of our organizational 
resources by reducing the printing and postage costs associated with the 
delegate materials.   
 
We are providing each local president with one 2022 Delegate Assembly 
program book which includes all materials required to conduct the business 
of the assembly and to make informed decisions. 
 
We encourage you and your delegates to use the electronic materials that 
are available at the AEA website, www.arizonaea.org.  You will find these 
electronic materials by clicking on the 2022 Delegate Assembly logo on the 
right side of the AEA homepage.  Delegates are encouraged to download 
and read the materials prior to attending in order to make informed 
decisions. 
 
We will also have a Resource Center at Delegate Assembly at the back of 
the Grand Coronado ballroom where delegates can transfer all the materials 
electronically to their laptop computer or view materials electronically or in 
print.  Internet access will also be available on the Delegate Assembly floor. 
 
I look forward to working with you at Delegate Assembly. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Joseph H. Thomas, President  
Arizona Education Association 
 

http://www.arizonaea.org/

